
 

 

July 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
In recognition of our shared missions to advance integrative science, I would like to offer 
complimentary membership in the Association for Psychological Science to Vision Sciences 
Society members who have never belonged to APS. This is a wonderful opportunity to not only 
introduce you to APS, but also to encourage interdisciplinary collaboration and strengthen 
connections among scientists globally. The offer comes with absolutely no strings attached, and 
your free APS membership will be active through December 2018. 
 

Click here to join APS at no cost:  
http://www.joinaps.org/?p=VSS18&s=join 

 
You may already be aware of APS and our field-leading journals, which frequently report on 
research related to vision science. As a matter of fact, the most recent Current Directions in 
Psychological Science is a special issue covering the latest findings on face perception, with 
articles including “Recognizing Faces” by Andrew Young and Mike Burton, and “Individual 
Differences in Face Recognition: A Decade of Discovery” by Jeremy Wilmer. 
 
Other valuable member benefits include: 
 

 Personal access to the latest research (including our upcoming new journal, Advances in 

Methods and Practices in Psychological Science, launching in early-2018) as well as the 

member-only This Week in Psychological Science (TWiPS), a weekly email of the latest 

articles published in Psychological Science 

 The monthly Observer magazine 

 Special registration discounts for the upcoming APS Annual Convention in San 

Francisco, May 24-27 2018 

 Valuable networking connections with more than 30,000 psychological scientists around 

the world who are engaged in research, education and application  

 Affiliation with the most influential global organization dedicated solely to the interests of 

psychological science across all areas within this diverse field. 

 
I know that you will find great value in belonging to APS, and that APS and VSS members will 
benefit enormously from the connections made possible by this arrangement. I look forward to 
serving you as an APS member. 
 
Best, 

 
Sarah Brookhart 
APS Executive Director 
 

http://www.joinaps.org/?p=VSS18&s=join

